## Toni Noel to speak at NOVEMBER 16, SCFOL Annual General Membership Meeting

Additionally, we had a surprise speaker: David Pfeifer, architect from DomusStudio presented the preliminary plans for our new 25,000 sq.ft. branch library. The SCFOL Board approved the plans, and recommended them for approval by the Navajo Planning Commission.

November 16, from 4:00-6:00, in the Winer family Community Room & Art Gallery, all Members of the San Carlos Friends of the Library are invited to attend the SCFOL Annual General Membership Meeting. The agenda will include a talk by local author, Toni Noel, describing the process that she, representing the "original" Navajo Planning Group, and Central Library"s Managing Librarian, Clara Breed, went through choosing the present site for the San Carlos Branch Library. Noel will also reminisce about the early days of San Carlos and talk about some of the stores and people that created our community.

The agenda will also include a few words from Managing Librarian David Ege and the introduction of this year's new SCFOL Life Members whose names will be added to the SCFOL Honor Wall. They are: Christopher Hotz, David Kotnik, Catherine Orth, Dr. Ronald and Mickey Zeichick. Judy Williams will give an update on the work of the Building Committee.

Also on the agenda will be the election of the 2017-SCFOL Officers and five Members-at-Large Board Members. The proposed slate is:

President: Joan Hayes Treasurer: Jerry Hotz Secretary: Evie McGhee

Members-At-Large: Ruth Coleman, Bobbi Dennis, Sue Hotz,

Roberta Irwin, and Ron McFee

Refreshments will be served. We hope to see you there.